
OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY  

SUBJECT: SREB MEETING ON 11/13 AND NAGB MEETING ON 11/14-15 

DATE 10/29/03 

CC: GROSS, BYRD 

You are scheduled to attend and preside at the SREB Executive Committee meeting in 
Charleston, SC, on Thursday, November 13.  You are also speaking to SREB’s 
Legislative Work Conference at 3:00 p.m. that afternoon in Charleston. 
 
NAGB’s next meeting will be held Friday, November 14 and Saturday, November 15 at 
the Weston on Embassy Row in Washington.  NAGB has called to inquire as to our plans 
for attending the meeting so that they can make flight arrangements. 
 
As a reminder, you haven’t attended a NAGB meeting since August 2002.  Assuming 
you want to attend this meeting, I’ve spoken to Rusty about potential travel due to the trip 
being on the backside of the SREB meeting.  Rusty is concerned that we might have 
difficulty getting commercial flights from Charleston to Washington in the time frame 
(basically Thursday night) that we have.  He said he would feel more comfortable if we 
could use the state plane for these 2 trips.  I’ve checked with SREB and NAGB and they 
will both reimburse us the amount of commercial tickets if we fly state plane. 
 
We need to finalize plans due to both meetings being 2 weeks away (the week after the 
election).  Please indicate: 
 
I will attend the NAGB meeting in Washington 
 

Yes     __________ No     __________ 
 
If yes, please indicate your preference on air travel 
 

Commercial    __________ State plane     __________ 
 
 
 


